
 

 

 

   30th May, 2024 

To 

BSE Limited 
Corporate Relationship Department 
P J Towers 
Dalal Street, Fort 
Mumbai – 400 001. 
 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Sub: Newspaper publication of Audited Financial Results – Regulation 47 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and 
Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 

We hereby enclose copies of extract of the Audited Standalone Financial Results of the Company for the 
quarter and year ended March 31, 2024 (AFR) published on May 30, 2024, in the newspapers, viz., 
‘Business Standard’ (English) and ‘Malai Malar’ (Tamil).  

We request you to take the above on record and note the compliance under relevant provisions of SEBI 
(Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 (SEBI LODR). 

Thank You  

With regards, 

For KMC Speciality Hospitals (India) Limited 

 

Sushma K 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
 
 
 

 

 

 








